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Thank you for your time and the opportunity to present opponent testimony on SB 91. My name 

is Anna Perlmutter and I am writing to oppose the passage of Senate Bill 91. The public 

deserves to contribute to the decision-making process for public dollars. SB 91 is anti-

democratic and only serves to hurt the most marginalized and vulnerable communities across 

our state. The amendment against funding priorities determined through a vote by residents 

serves to discourage public input and civic engagement from elected officials who represent us. 


